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Provisional Ids and passwords of taxpayers registered in February and March 2017 and also whose Provisional 
Ids and passwords were cancelled due to State VAT registration cancellation, are now available for GST 
enrolment. Taxpayers are requested to enrol before 30th April,2017.                   


